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D.C. 20505 

THE RRTS 

November 22, 1978 

Honorable Claiborne Pell 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. C. 20510 

Dear Senator: 

A Federal agency advised by the 
National Council on the Arts 

NOV ~- t 1978 

Thank you for your letter of October 30, 1978, on behalf of the Providence 
Inner City Arts Association, which has applied to the National Endavment 
for the Arts for assistance under the Special Summer Projects category 
of the Expansion Arts Program. 

We certainly appreciate receiving your very supportive canments on 
behalf of the Association's proposal. Their application is currently 
being reviewed by the Endov.nnent's Expansion Arts Program staff. Later 
this month, the Association's application will be oonsidered by the 
Expansion Arts Advisory Panel, whose recanmendations will be brought 
before the February 1979 meeting of the National Council on the Arts. 
The Providence Inner City Arts Association will be notified of the 
decision reached on their request shortly thereafter. 

You may be assured that their application is receiving very careful 
attention. · 

Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

/w~;,1~ B'tMPe 
Livingston L. Biddle, Jr. 
Chainnan 
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